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Change in auditor

28 August 2018: ClearVue Technologies Limited (ASX: CPV) (the Company) advises that in compliance with
ASX Listing Rule 3.16.3 and in accordance with section 329 of the Corporations Act 2001, a resolution was
approved at its recent general meeting of the Company to remove TKNP International, the current auditor
of the Company and pursuant to section 327 of the Corporations Act 2001, Grant Thornton Audit Pty Ltd
(being qualified to act as auditor of the Company and having consented to act as auditor of the Company)
be appointed as the auditor of the Company.

The Board’s decision to change auditors was made following a consultative process. The Board chose
Grant Thornton Audit Pty Ltd on the basis of their reputation and experience.

The Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank Sik-Chuen Kong of TKNP International
for their past assistance and professional services to the Company.
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